
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
May 3, 2024 

 

To:  Santaquin City Mayor and City Council 

  

From:  Norm Beagley, MPA, P.E., City Manager       

RE:   Lincoln-Hill Partners Consulting Agreement    

 

Mayor and Council Members, 

 

For the last two years, the City has utilized the lobbying services of Lincoln-Hill Partners.  

During that time, Lincoln-Hill has been a part of helping the City to obtain funding for the State 

pressure irrigation metering replacement program, $1M in ARPA funding for the pressure 

irrigation tank and booster pump station, multiple outdoor recreation grants, and more. 

 

As the City has need of additional lobbying services, Lincoln-Hill Partners can continue to help 

in our efforts to obtain future funding for UDOT for our Main Street interchange reconstruction, 

outdoor recreation projects, as well as funding for other forthcoming capital projects. 

 

I am happy to answer any questions you may have regarding these lobbying services and this 

agreement with Lincoln-Hill Partners. 

 

Recommended Motion: 
 

Motion to adopt Ordinance 05-02-2024 for an agreement with Lincoln-Hill Partners for lobbying 

services. 


